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Chairperson Announcement
4th October 2025

IHRA (NZ) Incorporated announces that Rod Benjes has stepped down from his role as 
Chairperson, effective immediately. Rod has made the decision to step away in order to focus on 
personal and professional commitments.

During his two-month tenure, Rod provided thoughtful leadership and valuable guidance, helping 
to shape the direction of IHRA (NZ) Incorporated during a pivotal time. His contribution, though 
brief has left a lasting impression on the Board and wider IHRA community.

The Board is very sad to see Rod depart, we are incredibly grateful for the energy and insight he 
brought to the role, and we wish him all the very best in his future endeavours.

In the interim, Chelsea Burns will assume the responsibilities of the Chairperson. IHRA (NZ) 
Incorporated remains committed to its mission and continues to move forward with confidence 
and purpose.

IHRA NZ will be soon advertising a new role. Details about the position and application process 
will be released shortly.

Kind Regards, 
IHRA (NZ) Incorporated Board
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